
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF WATERTOWN, WISCONSIN 

 

Public notice is hereby given that the City of Watertown Common Council will hold a 

public hearing on January 17, 2023 or February 7, 2023 at 7:00 pm at Watertown City Hall, 

Council Chambers, 106 Jones Street, Watertown, WI, to hear public comments regarding the 

proposed fare increases for the Transit System: 

 

Category               Current         Proposed         Increase 

Adult       4.00  4.00             0 

Children Accompany Adult (same destination) 2.00  2.00  0 

Children under 18     3.00  3.00  0 

Elderly/Disabled(card required)   2.75  3.00  .25 

Corner Stop Service     2.25  2.25  0 

Package/prescription delivery   8.25  8.25  0  

2 miles outside City     8.50  10.00  1.50 

Agency/MTM     9.00  9.00  0 

 

Megan Dunneisen, 

City Clerk 


